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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, October 10, 2023 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, October 10, 2023 
at 4:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Fred Miller, Director of Technology; Heather Cramer, Superintendent; and Steve Weinheimer, Member and Brian Thimm, 
Chair. 

 

 Technology Update—Mr. Miller—Mr. Miller updated that the beginning of the year has been very busy.  All student devices 

were set up as well as all new accounts were set up and all old accounts were deleted.  All software was set up as well.  The 

library system, Alexandria, was updated to the newest version.  The JHE library has a new Clever Touch board installed.  The 

district will explore a new board in the HS library as well.  The district received $424 from the ECF grant.  Mr. Miller is working 

on the FOB system update.  The MFA project is nearing completion and will be rolled out in the next several weeks.  Mr. Miller 

is working on issues with the back-up server.   

 Future Facilities Planning—The committee discussed ideas on how to proceed with maintenance issues moving forward.  The 

board will discuss during board development during the October board meeting. 

 Staffing Updates—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the art candidate.  She also updated on coaching positions as well 

as HS/MS special education assistant. 

 Act 20—Mrs. Cramer provided an update on Act 20 and how it will affect the district.  The district is waiting for the preferred 

lists for curriculum to be released.   

 LETERS Training—Mrs. Schellpfeffer is attending the training.  This training is covered by a grant that was received.   

 State Testing Update—Mrs. Cramer provided information that there will be a presentation to the board in regards to student 

achievement in the next couple of months.  The committee discussed student performance and the focus on specific testing.  

The committee discussed our class sizes and make-ups as well.  Mrs. Cramer discussed that the report cards will be released 

in the next several months as well.   

 
 


